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On February 21, 2025, a delegation from the National Metrology Center (NMC), Agency for Sci-
ence, Technology and Research (A*STAR), Singapore, visited NMIJ. The delegation included Prof. 
Gregory K. L. GOH (Executive Director) and four other members. An overview of NMIJ and A*STAR, 
followed by related discussions, was held before a laboratory tour at NMIJ.

During the visit, three laboratories from the Research Institute for Engineering Measurement and 
three from the Research Institute for Physical Measurement hosted the delegates. The visit fostered 
a lively exchange of knowledge among researchers from both institutes and opened up fruitful op-
portunities for future collaboration.
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